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After just two months of Supper Club, the global pandemic shut down all activities 
for the rest of the year. FoMR did add a new board member, Damien Olsen, who 
had been active with the organization from the beginning, as the Easter bunny, DJ 
and all around enthusiast. 
The Programs Committee met several times throughout the year to anticipate 
when to begin programs again and to discuss the adaptations that may be 
required. There are granted funds for programs on hold that will stay in reserve 
until such time as we can safely offer them. 
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